
From: Tony Fenwick [mailto
Sent: Thursday, 20 June 2019 3:26 PM 
To: 
Cc: NI Review 2019 <NI.Review@sira.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Submission invitation/reminder: Tony Fenwick | National OH&S Manager, PFD Food 
Services Pty Ltd 

Hi 
 Please see below my comments. 

PFD has formed a great partnership with Icare and their representatives particularly when it comes 
to some of the preventable strategies that they have implemented to help us within our safety 
Journey.  This includes the safety culture survey as well as the wearable tech that we are about to 
roll out to identify manual handling risks.  

I have found them to be professional and willing to assist and in the case of the culture survey, 
happy to go that extra mile which has allowed us to go national and not just NSW. In particular I 
would like to acknowledge  who has been implemental in help us with the 
survey as and when needed.   

Because of this relationship I have happy to work with ICare for all safety initiatives and Allianz when 
it comes to claims management.  

Hope this helps 

Regards 

National OH&S Manager 

PFD Food Services Pty Ltd 
ABN: 29 006 972 381 
6 Henderson Road  
Knoxfield  VIC  3180 
Phone: 
Mobile: 
Email: 
Email: OHS National Team – ohsnationalteam@pfdfoods.com.au 
Web Site: www.pfdfoods.com.au 
Fax: 03 9756 2942 

Information in this e-mail together with any attachments is intended for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any form of review, disclosure, 
modification, distribution and/or publication of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this 
message in error, you are asked to inform the sender as quickly as possible and delete this message and 
anycopies of this message from your computer and/or your computer network. 




